VILLAGE OF NORWOOD
MEETING OF THE BOARD OF ALDERMEN
REGULAR SESSION
April 20, 2023

The Mayor and Board of Aldermen met in regular session at the Norwood Town Hall on
Thursday, April 20, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. with Mayor Becky Bellue presiding. Aldermen
Tyler Glascock and Kimmi Sellers were present. Alderman David Jett was absent.

All motions carried unanimously unless otherwise noted.

A motion was made by Ald. Sellers and seconded by Ald. Glascock approving the minutes
of the regular and special meetings from March.

A motion was made by Ald. Sellers and seconded by Ald. Glascock approving the financial
statement for March, as well as payment of the new bills for April.

OLD BUSINESS:
1. Police Report — The police report was reviewed. New radar has been installed.

2. Fire Report — New truck has come in. Electric work on building has been
postponed, as well as pump testing.

3. Gas Report — Jimmy Garig gave the monthly report.

4. Maintenance Report — Kohnke Rogillio reported that the leak at the bottom of
the water tower has been repaired. Jimmy Garig met with Kevin from PEC. He
was advised that at the end of the new well project, we will need to replace valves
in the well yard. A motion was made by Ald. Sellers and seconded by Ald.
Glascock to have Kevin Gravois ask to redirect funds from the CWEF grant from
the Hwy 19 pipe replacement to valve replacement.

5. Clerk’s Report — Municipal Day will be 4/25/2023.

6. Mayor/Aldermen Discussion — None



